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The American Association of School Librarians (AASL) assumes no responsibility for the practices or 

recommendations of any member or other professional, or for the policies and procedures of any program. 

School librarians function within the limitations of licensure/certification, state board of education policies, 

and/or institution, district, or school policy. 
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